
Town of Sharon 
Public Hearing Notice 

Development Review Board 
 

A public hearing before the Development Review Board (DRB) of the Town of 

Sharon, VT will be held in the Sharon Town Offices, 15 School Street, on 

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 at approximately 3:45PM to consider the 

following:    

 

Application by Chris Carroll to install a 500-gallon propane tank below ground 

within a regulated flood hazard area. The parcel is located at 1671 VT Rte. 14 in 

Sharon; Parcel ID: S14315.R.  

 

A site visit will begin at 2:45PM prior to the public hearing.  The site visit and 

public hearing are public meetings.  The public hearings will be held in 

compliance with VT Open Meeting Law requirements for remote meetings 

with electronic and telephonic participation. Participation in these local 

proceedings is a prerequisite to the right to make any subsequent appeal as an 

abutter or interested party.   
 

To join the Zoom meeting from a computer, laptop, tablet, or smartphone- access 

via the link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/91099719568 ; Meeting ID: 910 9971 9568 

Passcode: 110838 

 

To Call into the meeting Dial 1-929-436-2866 (US toll free); Meeting ID: 910 

9971 9568 # followed by Passcode 110838.  
 

The December 20 DRB agenda and direct link to zoom meeting will be 

available for download from https://sharonvt.net home page under “upcoming 

meetings”.   A copy of the application and related information is available in 

Sharon Town Offices. For more information contact: Geo Honigford, Flood 

Hazard Bylaw Administrator, 802-359-3027 or email ninefingergeo@gmail.com  
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